
March 6, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Big shout and congratulations to Wrestlers Voshaun Baker, Lowden Ward and 
Michael Farrely who all finished in the top 8 in the state this weekend at the state 
wrestling championships. Congratulations to our fine student athletes and their 
coach Nick Spataro for a great year 

o PCAC Champions 
o District Champions 
o 3rd in the Regional Championship 

 Start With Hello Week is Monday through Friday March 7 – 11 – our club will be 
promoting positive interactions, awareness and how small acts of kindness go a long 
way to creating a positive culture and community for all 

 In School SAT for Juniors and Seniors in need of a concordant score was a great 
success. Thank you to all involved – Teachers, students and parents 

 In school ACT for seniors in need of a concordant score will be held this week 
 Information for seniors, their families and college information for all can be found on 

our school’s website 
 As you know, our school opened its brand new re-designed and imagined courtyard 

last month to great success – check our commercial featuring our new student center 
and courtyard and great actions shots of our students working in various academies 
and classrooms. Video is available on our website 

  We are encouraging all 9th and 10th grade students to bring their issued lap top 
computer to class every day. Students in 9th and 10th grade will need and use their 
laptop to take spring EOC and FSA examinations. Any student in 9th or 10th grade 
that have not been issued a laptop should see their administrator for distribution. 
Remember your home, individual or family laptop/computer cannot be used for 
testing 

 ELP our extended learning program is open from Monday through Thursday from 2 
to 3 pm in our Media Center – Core Academic teachers are available for help with 
tutoring, test preparation and homework assistance. This is our last week of the 
quarter which takes into Spring Break. Monday March 21 after Spring Break is a day 
off for all students 

 Yearbook pre-orders are now available. Through March 11. Yearbooks that are pre-
ordered cost $80 and guarantee you a yearbook.  After pre-order sales, yearbook 
pricing raised to $100 and there is no guarantee there will be a book available. 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 


